
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: bkeejima@aim.com [mailto:bkeejima@aim.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2008 10:07 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA; EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject:  
 
I  support any regulation that will allow the employee to understand 
what fees and payments are necessary to manage the 401k plan.  
Transparency in the fees is paramount. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Bruce IIjima 
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